
 
 

 

OFFICE OF THE PROVOST 

College of Business Dean Search Update 
Dear Members of the Lehigh Community, 

As I shared with you this summer, Georgette Phillips, Dean of the College of Business, plans to retire at the end of the academic year. We are beginning the search for new leadership for the College of Business at Lehigh. I write today 
to provide an update on this process and inform you of the search committee members. 

Dean Beth Dolan has agreed to chair the committee and Cheryl Matherly has agreed to serve as vice chair. Very soon, this committee will begin a series of meetings with stakeholders to better define experience and characteristics that 
we are seeking in this important role and to review candidates for the position. 

I encourage those interested to provide thoughts and feedback to the committee by sending e-mail to: provost@lehigh.edu. I thank the members of this committee in advance for their work on this important task. A website describing 
the search process and timeline is available at https://provost.lehigh.edu/executive-searches/dean-college-business.  

College of Business Dean Search Committee: 
Chair: 
Beth Dolan – Dean, College of Health 
Vice Chair: 
Cheryl Matherly – Vice President & Vice Provost, International Affairs 

Members: 
Marietta Peytcheva – Chair, Department of Accounting 
David Peng – Professor & Associate Dean, Graduate Programs 
Chad Meyerhoefer – Chair, Department of Economics 
Kathleen Hanley – Professor & Director, Center for Financial Services 
Siva Sivakumar – Chair, Marketing Department 
Andreea Kiss – Associate Professor, Management 
Gauri Subramani – Assistant Professor, Management 
Sarah Andrews – Director, Vistex Institute for Executive Education 
Robert Flowers – Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 
Henry Odi - Deputy Vice President, Diversity Inclusion and Equity 
COB Graduate Student - TBD 
COB Undergraduate Student - TBD  
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